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Reception Transition Afternoons 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer two opportunities for your child to come into school, discover 

their new learning environment and to meet Miss Berry and Mrs Hill.  

 

The transition afternoons will be Thursday 23rd June and Thursday 30th June from 1.30- 3pm.  

 

Please bring your child to the school carpark gate at 1.30pm where Miss Berry and Mrs Hill will be 

ready to meet them. If this is normally your child’s day in pre-school, they will be collected from 

there by our reception team at 1.35pm. The children will then spend the afternoon discovering their 

new classroom and outdoor area. Please ensure that they come to pre-school/school dressed for the 

weather – hopefully wearing sun cream and a cap!  

 

Please collect your child from the carpark gates at 3pm where Miss Berry and Mrs Hill will be there 

to hand your child back to you. Please be patient with them as they get to know so many new faces.  

 

We are greatly looking forward to welcoming your child into their new school.  

 

 

Kind regards 

 
 

Clare Howells  
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